
 

 
  In Lilac class we have enjoyed a 

lovely Spring Term. 

Our topic has been ‘Colours’ and we 

have had lots of fun sorting colours, 

mixing colours and doing lots of 

painting.  

We have been focussing on 

developing our fine motor control 

through activities like threading, 

pouring and filling, posting, jigsaw 

puzzles and art activities. 

 We were very lucky to have Ian for 

music therapy. He brings with him 

lots of instruments for us to play 

and new songs to learn.  

This term we are looking forward to 

learning all about Farms. 

 Lilac class. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


